GOOSE CREEK CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

PHILLIP HILL JR.
DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING & WAREHOUSE OPERATIONS

The RFP #24-012 for the Replacement and Installation of a Serving Line Counter at Horace Mann
Middle School solicitation was sent to four hundred thirty-seven (437) vendors. The Purchasing
Department received and opened bids on Monday, October 21, 2024, from the following vendors:

e Kommercial Kitchens

e Jean’s Restaurant Supply
e Mission Restaurant Supply
e Pasco Brokerage

An evaluation committee comprised of Mr. Michael Rasmussen, Director of Maintenance, Mr.
Bruce Riggs, Assistant Director of Facilities Planning and Construction, Ms. Natalie Edwards,
Food Service Director, and Mr. Brian Anderson, Maintenance Supervisor scored all vendor
responses.

In order to allow the District the opportunity to contract with a qualified vendor to provide the
replacement and installation of a serving line counter at Horace Mann Middle School, it is
recommended that an award be made to Kommerical Kitchen.



